
 

 

 

 

 

A MESSAGE FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL 

 

SOCIAL DISTANCING 

A big welcome back to all our students and community members.  

 

COMMUNITY FORUM SURVEY  

Parents should have received a text message asking them to complete a short survey 
regarding Mount Druitt Public School. We appreciate your time and feedback into how 
we can make our school an even better place. 

 

COMMUNITY FORUM SURVEY  

The majority of staff at Mount Druitt Public School have now successfully completed 
anaphylaxis and CPR training. This included an online and face to face component that 
was completed via a zoom meeting. 

 

STAFF PROFESSIONAL LEARNING  

The majority of staff at Mount Druitt Public School have now successfully completed 
anaphylaxis and CPR training. This included an online and face to face component that 
was completed via a zoom meeting. 

 

FATHER’S DAY 

Father’s Day is fast approaching and our fundraising team has been hard at work 
organising some great packs for you to purchase. You can pre-order online through our 
website or bring money in with your order form which will go home week 5.  

SOCIAL MEDIA 

Most social media accounts have age limits. If your child has access to Facebook, 
Snapchat, tik tok or Instagram then please make sure you are monitoring their chats 
and friends to make sure they are keeping safe.  

Kind Regards 
Dianne Uthmeyer 

Deputy Principal 



 

 



 

 



 
FROM THE FRONT OFFICE

Medication 

Please be advised if you require office staff to give your child prescribed medication for a 
short-term period we will need the following: 

 A signed and written letter from the parent. 
 The letter must clearly state the amount of medication eg: 5 ml of liquid or 1 tablet. 
 The letter must also state the required time the child is to take the medication. 

If your child needs on going medication then we will need a healthcare plan from your 
GP. Please see office staff if you require more information. 

Preschool Fees 

Preschool fees are required for Term 3 – payments can be made through the Mount 
Druitt Public School website under the ‘Make A Payment’ section.  

 

Note: Should you not be in a position to pay please contact the school. 

  



 

  



 



 

  



 
PRESCHOOL NEWS 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Caregivers, 
  
Welcome to Term 3. 
  
If your child is sick, please keep them at 
home. This includes symptoms like a 
runny nose, fever, cough or a sore throat. 
 
If you child has been tested for Covid-19, 
you must inform the school and provide a 
clearance letter before attending 
preschool. 
 
As there has been more cases, it is 
IMPORTANT that we keep following social 
distancing.  
When you are drooping off your child and picking them up, please keep this quick and 
brief. Please DO NOT hang around and let siblings play in the playground. If you wish to 
speak to the teacher, please make a phone call or message on DOJO. 
  
CRUNCH and SIP- Please clearly label your child’s container and place it in the grey tub 
provided. Please only pack fruits or vegetables. 
 
The children have been very busy getting ready for school. They have been practicing 
their pre-writing and cutting skills. The children have also been learning about zoo 
animals which has stemmed from their interest in farm animals from last term.  
 
Preschool Educators 
 



 

 
 
 
 
Meet the teacher! – 1M 
 

What is your full name? Shweta Karan  

 

What do you like about M.D.P.S?  

The students  

 

What is your favourite year/grade  

to teach? Year 1 

 

How long have you been teaching? 2 years  

 

What do you like about teaching? Being bossy  

 

What career were you thinking of when you were a kid? 
Teacher  

 

What is your favourite food? KFC 

 

What is your favourite food? Puppies 
 

What are your hobbies? Bush walking  
  



 

Meet the student! – 1M 
 

What is your name? Eperone  

 

What is your ethnicity?  (country  

your family come from?) Samoan  

 

What is your favourite subject? 
Maths  

 

What is your favourite memory at 
school? Playing with my friends 

 

What is your favourite sport? Rugby and soccer 

 

What is your favourite food? McDonald’s  

 

What are your hobbies? I like playing on my PS4  

 
  



 

Meet the teacher! – KO 

 

What is your full name? Miss 
O’Kelly 

 

What do you like about MDPS? The 
The students 

 

What is your favourite 
year/grade to teach? 
Kindergarten 

 

How long have you been teaching for? 8 years 

 

What do you like about teaching? Every day there is a new 
adventure. 

 

What career were you thinking of when you were a kid? Teacher 

 

What is your favourite food? Burgers 

 

What is your favourite animal? Lions 

 

What are your hobbies? Playing sports, shopping and spending 
time with friends and family. 

 

 

 



 

Meet the student! - KO 

 

What is your full name? Amelia 
Fifita 

 

What is your nationality? 
Tongan 

 

What is your favourite subject  

at school? Reading 

 

What was your favourite memory at school? Performing the 
Chicken Dance at assembly 

 

What is your favourite sport? Soccer 

 

What is your favourite food? Burgers 

 

What are your hobbies? Drawing and dance 
  



 

Meet the teacher! – 5/6H 

 

What is your full name?  Bridget 
Terese Youkhana 

 

What do you like about M.D.P.S? The 
awesome students and families 

 

What is your favourite year/grade to 
teach?  I don’t have any I’m just 
passionate about education 
students regardless of age/grade 

 

How long have you been teaching?  14 years 

 

What do you like about teaching?  Getting to see the students 
everyday and getting to be a part of their learning  

 

What career were you thinking of when you were a kid?  
Horticulturalist 

 

What is your favourite food?  Seafood 

 

What is your favourite animal?  Birds 

 

What are your hobbies?  Going to restaurants, shopping and 
traveling 



 

Meet the student 5/6 H 

  
What is your name? Aminata Jabbie 

 

What is your ethnicity? (Country  

your family come from) Sierra Leone 

 

What is your favourite subject at 
school? Spelling 

 

What is your favourite memory at 
school? When year 6s left 

 

What is your favourite sport? Soccer 

 

What is your favourite food? Hot Chips 

 

What are your hobbies? Hang out with friends 

  



 

Meet the Teacher! – 3/4D 
 

What is your full name? Samantha 
Dayman 

 

What do you like about M.D.P.S? The 
community 

 

What is your favourite year/grade to 
teach? 3/4 

 

How long have u been teaching for? 1 year 

 

What do you like about teaching? Helping kids 

 

What career were you thinking of when you were a kid? Teacher 

 

What is your favourite food? Lasagne 

 

What is your favourite animal? Elephants  

 

What are your hobbies? Soccer, hanging with kids  

 

  



 

Meet the student! – 3/4D 
 

What your name? Ryan Paulo 

 

What is your ethnicity? Cook island 

 

What is your favourite subject at 
school? Sport 

 

What is your favourite memory at 
school? His friend Broulwyn 
 

What is your favourite sport? Basketball 

 

What is your favourite food? Fish 

 

What are your hobbies? Fishing,drawing  

  



 
MATH CHALLENGES TO TRY AT HOME 

Maths challenge for Kindergarten students: 

 
 
Maths challenge for Year 1 and 2 students: 

 

 

  



 
Maths challenge for Year 3 and 4 students: 
 

 
Maths challenge for Year 5 and 6 students:  

  



 
 

PREMIER’S READING CHALLENGE 2020 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi everyone! 

 

We’ve still got until August 28th to complete the NSW Premier’s Reading 
Challenge.  

K-2 students need to read 30 books and 3-6 students need to read 20 books. 

You can login to the website or go into your Student Portal. 

www.premiersreadingchallenge.nsw.edu.au 

 

Mum and Dad can help you and you’ll become a better reader. You can 
borrow PRC books from our school library and you can also add the books 
that your Teacher reads to you in class.        

So, don’t waste any more time… borrow a book and get busy! 

 

If you need help, just ask Mrs Cooper.  

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fonline.det.nsw.edu.au%2Fprc%2Fmore3.html&psig=AOvVaw0Sq7D2T_H5dQLGsBa0OImI&ust=1595918166468000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCPja6dfo7OoCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD


 
NCCD LETTER FOR PARENTS 

 
 

Dear parents, guardians and carers 

Re: Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School Students with Disability (NCCD) 

Every year, all schools in Australia participate in the Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School Students with 
Disability (NCCD). The NCCD process requires schools to identify information already available in the school about 
supports provided to students with disability. These relate to legislative requirements under the Disability 
Discrimination Act 1992 and the Disability Standards for Education 2005, in line with the NCCD guidelines (2019).  

Information provided about students to the Australian Government for the NCCD includes: 
• year of schooling 
• category of disability: physical, cognitive, sensory or social/emotional 
• level of adjustment provided: support provided within quality differentiated teaching practice, supplementary, 

substantial or extensive. 

This information assists schools to: 
• formally recognise the supports and adjustments provided to students with disability in schools  
• consider how they can strengthen the support of students with disability in schools 
• develop shared practices so that they can review their learning programs in order to improve educational 

outcomes for students with disability. 

The NCCD provides state and federal governments with the information they need to plan more broadly for the 
support of students with disability. 

The NCCD will have no direct impact on your child and your child will not be involved in any testing process. The 
school will provide data to the Australian Government in such a way that no individual student will be able to be 
identified – the privacy and confidentiality of all students is ensured. All information is protected by privacy laws that 
regulate the collection, storage and disclosure of personal information. To find out more about these matters, please 
refer to the Australian Government’s Privacy Policy (https://www.education.gov.au/privacy-policy). 

Further information about the NCCD can be found on the NCCD Portal (https://www.nccd.edu.au). 

If you have any questions about the NCCD, please contact the school.  

Kind regards 

Principal 
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